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2404 N. University Ave., Little Rock, AR  72207
Phone: 501.686.2500



August 23, 2021


RE: 	Recommendation of Award – RFP #040921, University of Arkansas System Multiple 	Lines (UA System Benefits Coverage Plan)


To All Respondents:

This is formal notification that the University of Arkansas System has received the official recommendation for award from the evaluation committee selected to review the proposals for RFP #040921, University of Arkansas System Multiple Lines (UA System Benefits Coverage Plan).  The recommendation of the request for proposal award extends to a total of four individual firms as follows.

	Business Travel:			The Hartford
	Auto/Home: 			MetLife
	Vision:				EyeMed
	Life:				The Standard
	Long-Term Disability:		The Standard
	Short-Term Disability:		The Standard
 
Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that contract negotiations will commence with the successful bidders with the ultimate goal of contracts to be issued by the University of Arkansas to the four successful bidders. 

The University of Arkansas System is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and for the time and effort expended in responding to the RFP.  We encourage and appreciate the participation of our vendor community. Thank you for your interest and participation.

Sincerely,

Terry Fuquay

Terry Fuquay
Director of Administrative Services
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